

MARK J. EDSALL, P.E., P.P. (NY, NJ & PA)
MICHAEL W. WEEKS, P.E. (NY, NJ & PA)
MICHAEL J. LAMOREAUX, P.E. (NY, NJ, PA, VT & VA)
MATTHEW J. SICKLER, P.E. (NY & PA)
PATRICK J. HINES
LYLE R. SHUTE, P.E. (NY, NJ, PA)

Main Office 33 Airport Center Drive Suite 202 New Windsor, New York 12553

(845) 567-3100 fax: (845) 567-3232 e-mail: mheny@mhepc.com

Principal Emeritus: RICHARD D. McGOEY, P.E. (NY & PA) WILLIAM J. HAUSER, P.E. (NY, NJ & PA)

TOWN OF NEWBURGH PLANNING BOARD TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMENTS

PROJECT:

MCNALLY/SIEGEL LOT LINE CHANGE

PROJECT NO.:

2017-12

PROJECT LOCATION:

SECTION 43, BLOCK3, LOT 36.21

SECTION 82, BLOCK 1, LOT 3.2, 3.3 & 3.4

REVIEW DATE:

14 JULY 2017

MEETING DATE:

20 JULY 2017

PROJECT REPRESENTATIVE: TALCOTT ENGINEERING

- 1. Lot 82-1-3.2 has been removed from the proposed lot line change. This lot has a pre-existing non conforming accessory use with no principal permitted use on the lot.
- 2. Existing 25 ft. right of way per filed map 2951 is significantly restricted by the new lot lines on Tax Lot 3.4. Previous applications depicted a modification to this right of way.
- **3.** Town standard note regarding no encroachments created by lot line change should be added to the plans.
- 4. Notices to adjoining property owners have been sent. No Public Hearing is required for lot line changes.

Respectfully submitted,

McGoey, Hauser and Edsall Consulting Engineers, D.P.C.

Patrick J. Hines Principal

PJH/kbw

Talcott Engineering DESIGN, PLLC

1 GARDNERTOWN ROAD ~ NEWBURGH, NY 12550 (845) 569-8400* ~ (fax) (845) 569-4583

Town of Newburgh Planning Board 308 Gardnertown Road Newburgh, NY 12550

Attn: John Ewasutyn, Chairman

Re: Resubmission letter
Town Project No. 2017-12
McNally/Siegel Lot Line Change
Grand Avenue and Glen Lane
SBL: 43-3-36.21 & 82-1-3.3, 3.4
R-1 Zone
Job No. 16154-NBM

Dear John,

The following is our;

Response to Town of Newburgh Planning Board Review Comments review dated 3/31/17

June 21, 2017

- 1) Modification to the right of way is no longer proposed.
- 2) Copy of filed map was provided via Email on April 10, 2017.
- 3) The building envelope has been corrected.
- 4) Lot 3.2 has been removed from the application.
- 5) (No response required).

Attached please find 12 sets of prints. I will FedEx 1 copy to Michael Donnelly and deliver 1 copy to Pat Hines.

Respectfully yours,

Charles T. Brown, P.E. – President Talcott Engineering

Pc: Scott McNally, Client Michael Donnelly Pat Hines

